
At Happy days we strive  to 
ensure that all our staff are 
qualified or studying to gain 
their FETAC level 5. 
Although this is not a 
requirement under HSE 
legislation we feel that it is 
essential to ensure good 
quality childcare for your 
children. 

Sharon , Anne and Maria  in 
the baby room, Gillian has 
returned to us and joins 

Helen  in the Toddler Room, 
we welcome Thomasina who 
has also joined the toddlers. 
Patricia  and Natalliia  are in 
the Play School Room and 
Carrie and Fiona are in the 
Pre-School Room. , Sandra 
and Laura are in the 
Tweenies Room, Paulina  is 
providing cover as float when 
Laura is not attending 
Training. Carrie works with 
the after-schoolers in the 

afternoon. Michelle Curley is 
our new chef. 

Colette joins us when she has 
some time off from their 
college studies. Georgina has 
had a beautiful baby boy 
named Callum. 
Congratulations to you Gina! 

Welcome to New Staff  Members ….. 

Spring Has Sprung!!! 
Its nice to see the change in the evenings already and to see the 
seasons changing even a little.   

Changes at Happy Days 

We are currently restructuring our organization and as most of 
you are aware we have moved from Company Status to Sole 
Trader.  This has little effect on a daily basis and we would 
like to reassure you that we will continue to offer you and 
your children the high quality care that Happy Days has 
always offered. 
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We are delighted to have Sinead O’Reilly who is one of our Parents providing 
Spanish classes for the children from Pre-School and Afterschool at present.  
We will be looking into the possibility of providing classes for the younger chil-
dren too.  We will keep in touch and let you know how we get on with this plan.   

Spanish Classes have Returned 

Easter Closing 
• We will be closed Good Friday and Easter Monday, re-opening 
Easter Tuesday  

 

 

 

 

  

 

Research Student 
We would to welcome Trish McLaughlin who is completing a Research Masters in I.T. Sligo 
looking at the learning through Art in the main methods  (High/Scope, Montessori, Main-
stream and Steiner) of working with young children.  This is an interesting piece of re-
search ands we are delighted to be part of the process with Trish. This will give the  

all items of clothes with 
your child’s name 

If you have items of 
clothing from the crèche 
at home, please return 

It is very important that 
your child always has a 
change of clothes in 
his/her bag as little 
accidents can happen! 
Please remember to label 

them to us as this means 
we have some changes of 
clothes in 
an 
emergency. 

Change of  Clothes …. 


